Ferdinand Park & Recreation Board Minutes

May 1, 2019

Regular meeting of Ferdinand Park and Recreation Board was held on Wednesday, May 1 at the Town
Hall. In attendance were Matt Weyer, Mike Steffe, Natalie Howard and Dolores Boeglin.

Minutes were read and approved with a motion by Mike and second by Natalie. Expense report was
also approved with motion by Dolores and second by Mike.

Ground breaking for the Old Town Lake Project will be set early in June, to be announced later when
all parties are contacted. Trees along the trail are down and clearing will take place in the next few
weeks. Base bid for the trail states that completion will be done by mid-December 2019.

Matt met with Anthony Weyer to discuss possible projects for his Eagle Scout project. He will decide
and make a presentation at a later date.

Tom is in the process of interviewing for the summer employees. He also stated that three
individuals have been arrested due to vandalism at the parks.

Sand has been added to the football fields and bases on the fields at Fifth St. Mulching and tree
trimming is being done at 18® St.

A form from Sharon Bohnenkemper, attorney, were studied which would insure that the proper
insurance was held by vendors at the fests, etc. held in our parks. Matt made a motion to present the
form to the Town Council. Mike seconded.

At 5 ;45 Matt made a motion to adjourn, second by Mike.
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